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Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway ramp to westbound and eastbound 

Mathews Expressway closed Sunday and Monday nights 

Jacksonville – The Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway ramp to westbound Mathews Expressway 

and the Mathews Expressway eastbound ramp to Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway/Gator Bowl 

Boulevard will be closed Sunday and Monday (August 27-28) from 8 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather 

permitting. The closure is to allow for the installation of guardrails and overhead highway signs, 

as part of the downtown resurfacing and improvement project.  

Traffic traveling south on Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway to westbound Mathews Expressway 

will detour west on Albert Street to the Mathews Expressway.                                                

Traffic traveling east on the Mathews Expressway to northbound Martin Luther King Jr. 

Parkway/Gator Bowl Boulevard will detour south on A. Philip Randolph Boulevard and east on 

Gator Bowl Boulevard to the Martin Luther King Jr. Parkway interchange. 

The work is part of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) State Street, Union Street 

and Mathews Expressway resurfacing and improvement project. The $13 million project began 

in December 2015 and is scheduled for completion this fall.  
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